
School Age Summer Program

Dear Camelot Families,

We are so happy you welcome your child to our classroom! this summer 
there will be 3 teachers between the rumpus room and the preschool room. 
Our summer will be filled with great learning experiences, team building 
activities, field trips, and lots of fun. Let’s meet the Teachers!

Hello! My name is Destiny Boothe. I have been working at Camelot for 2 years 
and this will be my 2nd summer working with school age! I currently go to 
school at UW-Oshkosh and am working on getting my bachelors degree in 
elementary education. On my days off, I enjoy camping, spending time with 
family and friends, reading and cooking. I am so excited t for the amazing 
summer we have planned!

Hello Families, my name is Brandon Harshbarger. I am a 4th grade teacher at 
Rosenow Elementary School. I’ve been teaching at Rosenow for 3 years and 
this is my second summer at Camelot. Some things i enjoy doing are: 
watching my brother race, golfing, and hiking. I am super excited to meet 
your child and create the best summer for them!

Hello! My name is Beth Buntrock and I am very excited to be working with the 
school-age kiddos this summer! I have been working at Camelot since 
September of 2024. During the school year, I am a preschool teacher as well 
as one of the school-age teachers for before school and no school days! 
Before coming to Camelot I taught 2nd / 3rd grade for 3 years before taking a 
step down to spend more time with daughter, Hadley. During my free time, I 
like to spend time with my family, reading, and do anything outdoors! Can’t 
wait to see all the great things this summer brings!

This summer looks a bit different than years past! We will have Beth in the 
Preschool room with a mix of Kindergarten and First grade students. (This is 
based on the year your child just completed) Destiny and Brandon will have a 



mix of Kindergarten to 4th grade in the Rumpus room. We are so excited to 
welcome back families and say hello to a few new families!

We believe that community action is the key to a fun and safe summer. We 
encourage you to contact any of us if you have any questions or concerns at 
any time. We will also do out part by sending weekly BrightWheel updates. 
This update will let you know what we have coming up for the week.

We are looking for this summer adventure with your children!


